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Invitation Letter

Dornbirn, 04.04.2025

Dear Vice President HE Li,
On behalf of Fachhochschule Vorarlberg GmbH (FHV — Vorarlberg University of Applied Sciences), |
am pleased to invite the below-named delegation from the University of Shanghai for Science and

Technology to visit FHV during their visit to Austria from 25 May 2025 until 1 June 2025.

The purpose of the visit is to discuss the further collaboration opportunities between our two institutions,
especially student and faculty exchange for members of both institutions.

As part of the visit, the delegation will meet with different representatives of FHV.

We have been informed about the following members of USST’s delegation:

Name Gender Date of Birth Job Title
HE Li Female 1972.11.18 Vice President
SUN Hong Female 1966.01.04 Head of Personnel Division

Vice Dean of the School of Health Science
and Engineering

LIU Yangtai Male 1991.09.19 Associate Professor

GUAN Xiao Male 1979.05.21

It is understood that expenses relating to this visit in Austria will be borne by the University of Shanghai
for Science and Technology.

We look forward to welcoming the delegation from the University of Shanghai for Science and
Technology delegation to FHV.
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